
BOGHALL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Nursery to P1 Transition at Boghall Primary School 

We fully appreciate that the transition from Nursery to P1 is a very important milestone for both your child 

and as Parents. All of us here at Boghall Primary hope you and your child have as smooth a transition as 

possible and are here to answer any questions you may have. Therefore, we have noted some important events 

in the coming months that would be great if you and your child could get involved in. We look forward to 

getting to know you and your child and welcoming you to Boghall Primary School.  

 

 

 

 

May 2021 

Date Activity How to access: 
Thursday 13th May 

 
Live Information Afternoon – 5pm-6pm (All information will be 
emailed if unable to attend) 
Will include top tips from school staff and current Parents. 

*Skype link will be 
sent via email 

Friday 21st May Virtual Video tour of the P1 classrooms/playground and messages 
from staff including any updated transition information  

Virtual Hub: Link will 
be sent via email* 

Week beginning 24th May Letter from your child’s P7 buddy  
 

Sent via email* 

Week beginning 31st May Virtual Reading session: both of our P1 teachers will read a story 
that you can watch with your child. This will allow your child to 
get more familiar with the P1 teachers.  

Virtual Hub: Link will 
be sent via email* 

 

June 2021 

Date Activity How to access: 
Week beg 14th June 

 
Door step drop off – We will safely hand deliver a Boghall Book 
bag to your door on a day that your child is not in nursery that 
week. We hope to see you and your child and have a quick chat.  

Door step drop off 

Week beginning 21st June A personal video message from your child’s new class teacher  Sent via email* 
 

 

CLASSROOM VISITS: We are waiting to hear West Lothian guidance regarding any visits to 

school. We will be in touch with dates as soon as we know more. Our intentions would be that 

your child is able to come visit their classroom at least once between mid-May to early June. 

 

 Any email communication from us will be sent to the email address in your child’s enrolment form. 

  Any questions, contact us on 01506 283222 or email wlboghall-ps@westlothian.org.uk 

Please follow us on Twitter for the most up to date information: https://twitter.com/BoghallPSch 

IMPORTANT: Virtual Primary 1 Hub!   All our information this year 

will be available through our online Virtual Primary 1 Hub here: 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/BoghallPS/2021/04/21/transition-to-primary-1-hub-not-yet-

live/ 

This will be updated on the following dates (see below) and we will 

email you when there is a new update.  
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